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                                                                                                   23rd February 2021 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Primary One – Three Return to School  

Further to the announcement of the Minister of Education I am delighted to confirm that the 

Primary One- Three children will now remain in school on the 22nd March.  We are awaiting a 

decision on the P4- 7 return and we hope to have some clarity on the date of their return soon.  

 

St Patrick’s Day celebrations 

Tuesday 16th March is a non-uniform green day for the Primary One- Three children. We would 

ask the children to bring a donation for our nominated charities – Cancer Research and Trocaire. 

Primary Four- Seven children are also asked to wear something green to celebrate and to send a 

photo to their teacher or to nmagee351@c2kni.net for the the school website.  

The school will be closed Wednesday 17th March- Friday 19th March.  

 

Post Primary Applications 

Primary Seven parents are reminded that the post primary application portal closes at 4pm on the 

16th March – further information on how to apply is available on https://www.eani.org.uk and on 

the school app and website.  

 

EZ Payment App  

We have now moved to online payments. Currently only thirty seven children have been 

registered on the EZ payment app. Please ensure that you have registered your child. School 

meals, must be booked via the app and all school meal payments must be completed online. The 

school does not have access to your bank account or card details. Parents/ Guardians are asked to 
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deposit a sum into their child’s account and the money for each meal will be deducted from the 

total. Instructions are available on the School News section of the School App.  If you have 

misplaced your child’s ID please  telephone the school office. 

 

School News 

We welcome our new pupil – Caydn – to Primary Five, we hope that he will enjoy many happy 

years in St Patrick’s PS. We also offer our good wishes to the family of Bryan (P3) on the recent 

birth of their daughter- congratulations! 

 

As always we would like to thank you most sincerely for your ongoing support and cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs N. Magee and Staff 


